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Glendale Heights – On Friday, August 12 at approximately 8:27pm, Officers from the Glendale 
Heights Police Department responded to a report of shots fired in the area of Whitman Dr and Morse 
Ln, Glendale Heights. 

Multiple calls to 911 reported hearing numerous gun shots. A female victim was located in the 2100 
block of Wyatt Ln with two gun shot wounds. She was transported by ambulance to the 
hospital. Witnesses described two people in an older white SUV with silver rims, speeding away 
from the area after the shots were heard. 

Multiple bullet holes were located on the south-side of homes along Rolland Dr. The addresses were 
checked and no additional victims were located.

The DuPage Metropolitan Emergency Response and Investigation Team (MERIT) was requested to 
assist with identifying and locating any suspects.   

Investigators from the Glendale Heights Police Department and MERIT continue to investigate the 
incident.  Anyone with information is asked to contact the Glendale Heights Police Department at 
630-260-6070.

Our Mission 
“Working in partnership with our community to maintain safe and secure neighborhoods, reduce crime, and improve the quality of life for our 

citizens through ethical, courteous and professional police service.” 
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